
Hay Ranch Meeting Building
State Highway 278

Pine Valley, Nevada
Jan. 7th 1:30-2:30pm Public Presentation

Pine Valley Stakeholder Update
- Tuesday January 7th, 1:30-2:30pm Hay Ranch Meeting Center
- Preliminary update for the Pine Valley Study 

On January 7th at 1:30pm, the Nevada Division of Water Resources 
(NDWR), U.S. Geological Survey (USGS), and the Desert Research 
Institute (DRI) will present an update on the Nevada Water  

  Initiative Pine Valley project at the Hay Ranch Meeting Building. 

This is a public meeting that will include presentations to inform and 
update stakeholders on the Pine Valley Hydrologic Study. Following  
the presentations there will a question and answer session.

For additional information, please contact: 
Kip Allander, NDWR, kallander@water.nv.gov, 775-684-2853
David Smith, USGS, dwsmith@usgs.gov, 775-431-3168
Justin Huntingon, DRI, justin.huntington@dri.edu, 775-673-7670 


